RE: HB 1193
To: Judiciary Committee

Chairman Klemin and Committee Members:

|, Kay Ann Jarratt, have reviewed House Bill 1193 and am in support of it as
modified. The citizens of North Dakota need to be able to defend and support
themselves in situations. The modifications are necessary.

Thank you,

Kay Ann Jarratt
Bismarck, ND



